RESPECT – RESPONSIBILITY – HOPE - COURAGE

Brabourne CE Primary School

Newsletter 2nd February 2022

COVID

You will all no doubt be aware of the large increase in Covid cases, in school, over the last week. We have had more cases confirmed today and currently now have 13 children and 4 staff absent with Covid but, please be assured, the majority of these cases are reporting very mild or even non-existent symptoms. Venus class currently does not have any cases however I would ask all parents in the school to continue lateral flow testing, as often as possible and, in the event your child shows any sign of a sore throat, temperature or headache, please do arrange for a PCR test. We will continue to keep parents informed of the situation and, with Mrs. Miller and Mrs. Sparkes absent this week, I'm afraid we have had to postpone the Mars trip to Port Lympne Park, due to take place this Friday.

Music Tuition

You may have heard from your child yesterday, that a music tuition firm 'Make Time for Music' visited the school. The visiting musicians played various instruments, in the hope of inspiring the children to start learning an instrument. All children are bringing home a leaflet today, giving details of music lessons/instruments and costs involved.

If you wish your child to start music lessons, please complete the form on the leaflet and return to Mrs. Mac by this Friday. Lessons will not be available to children in reception class.

Reports

Reminders

- 1. No jewellery other than stud earrings can be worn in school any other jewellery will be confiscated.
- 2. Please make sure your child brings in a coat every day and gloves/hat if needed.
- 3. Please do not send any medication into school with your child including throat sweets see Mrs Mac regarding any medication needed for your child.

With best wishes Andrew Stapley Headteacher

Dates for diary

Term 3 ends Fri 11 Feb Term 4 starts Mon 21 Feb Term 4 ends Fri 1 Apr Term 5 starts Weds 20 Apr Mon 2 May Bank Holiday Fri 27 May Term 5 ends Term 6 starts Weds 8 June Thurs 21 July Term 6 ends

Phone 01303 813276 www.brabourne.kent.sch.uk email: office@brabourne.kent.sch.uk